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Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 3:47 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The Newest Tucson 2019 Showroom is Online! *  *

 

 
 

 * The Tucson 2019 Showroom Updates * 
 

The Mineral Gallery and Exceptional Minerals are very proud to announce 

the opening of our newest Tucson Mineral Showroom! Mineral specimens 

are one of the most unique collectibles in the world, thousands to millions 

of years in the making, and no two specimens are alike. They are truly one 

of a kind examples of natural's art. In this update you will find some of the 

finest pieces we found at the recent show and there should be something 

for every collector and collection. Your comments and all reasonable offers 

are very welcome! Layaway purchase plans are always available as well. 
 

Tucson 2019 Showroom 3 

Tucson 2019 Showroom 1 

Tucson 2019 Showroom 2 
  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for Fine Minerals * 
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Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

The Tucson Show Mineral Auction Opens Soon! 

 

Very High Quality Specimens at Very Low Suggested Reserves! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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